
PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

PCTI Welcomes Back  
Staff & Students  

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Summer has once again come to an end and now’s time 
for teachers, students, and staff to pursue academic excellence at the highly acclaimed Passaic County 
Technical Institute (PCTI).  
 
On Wednesday September 4th, the high school opened its doors to more than 3,250 students. All in 
attendance were welcomed with the help of a brand new theme focused on reenergizing everyone on 
campus. This year, “Attitude is Everything” took center stage.  The theme focuses on perceptions and 
positivity playing an integral role in how people interact with one another, and by extension the world.  
 
PCTI also welcomed its newest freshmen class. Out of 3,000 applications to the Class of 2017, 875 
students were selected to call the high school their home.  The newly appointed bulldogs enjoyed a 
period of orientation where they met with Teen Pep students who guided them around campus and 
through ice breaker activities. Principal Dr. Michael Parent, and other staff members, spoke with 
incoming students and their parents about the importance of academic and personal success.  
 
One thing’s for certain, Passaic County Technical Institute is starting off the year on a high note. 
Welcome back faculty, staff, and students! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Photo Caption 0986: PCTI Principal Dr. Michael Parent welcomes members of the Class of 
2017 during freshmen orientation. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Photo Caption 0686: Students return to PCTI’s campus after summer vacation. 
 

 


